
 

 

 

You must each decide 
in your heart how 
much to give. And 

don’t give reluctantly 
or in response to   

pressure. “For God 
loves a person who 
gives cheerfully.” 

 
2 Corinthians 9:7  



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.  For now, you can still  send emails to sjbailey19@gmail.com. 

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

July 18-30:  Pastors Désirée and Mark are on vacation. 

CRUISE-IN VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The Mission Committee is looking for volunteers to help with the Cruise-In on July 29, 
in two hour shifts.  Sign-up sheets can be found in the Narthex, and on the bulletin 
board in the church hallway.  Help is needed for Registration, Raffle Tickets, Food, and 
Cleanup.  Any questions, see Stephanie Huddleston. 

ALSO, if you are donating a gift basket for the Raffle, these should be delivered to the 
church today.  If you are not able to, please let Carole Sue Ames or Peggy Link know 
when you can drop it off.   

If you are still thinking about it, it’s not too late to donate a basket.  Please let Carol 
Sue or Peggy know.  The basket should be delivered by Thursday, July 27.  This will    
allow time to register the baskets for the auction.  Any questions, see Carol Sue Ames 
or Peggy Link. 

THANK YOU for your help and support.   
PCC GIVING TREE 

You still have time to help the PCC celebrate ‘Christmas in July”.   This will continue   
until July 31.   

The Giving Tree has apples on it with school supply requests that the teachers are in 
need of.  If you would like to donate, please take an apple (or two), and bring the    
supplies in with the apple attached.  There is a tree in the Narthex, and one in the PCC 
Hall.  There is no need to wrap.  We greatly appreciate your support. 

~ The PCC Teachers 

US TOGETHER ... HELPING REFUGEES/IMMIGRANTS 

The Mission Committee will continue to collect the personal care items on a continual 
basis to help the refugees that are being assisted by US Together.  A collection bin can 
be found in the Narthex, along with a list of the items that are needed.  Thank you for 
your continuing support! 

THE CRUISE-IN IS HAPPENING! 

Mark your calendar and plan to come out to support the 
Cruise In which is happening on Saturday, July 29, from 
11:00 AM - 3:00 PM.  

This will be a great opportunity to show your support for 
our greatest mission, the Presbyterian Child Care Center.  
Enjoy fun, games, cars, a silent auction and great food. 

 

See  

you  

there! 

BAND CONCERT 

Do you have any plans on Monday night?  If not, please come out to Cowling Park to 
hear the London Silver Cornet Band.   

They will playing Monday, July 24, at 7:00 p.m. in the gazebo at the park, located on 
Main Street. 

In case of rain the concert will be here at the church.  


